
Join us in Gratitude
As we embrace the giŌ of Al-Anon, we are celebraƟng GraƟtude! We at Al-Anon 
Family Groups of Southeastern Wisconsin want to express our deepest 
appreciaƟon for your unwavering support. In lieu of a separate fund raiser acƟvity 
this Fall, we are hosƟng October and November as GraƟtude Months.

Please pass this envelope at every meeƟng in October and November. Envelopes 
are due at the ISR Intergroup MeeƟng at the end of November. Please make 
checks payable to:  AFG of SE WI.

Thanks to your kindness, we can conƟnue our mission of “Hope for Families and 
Friends of Alcoholics”. Your past donaƟons have made significant impacts ensuring 
this message of hope remains constant.

We are incredibly grateful for your commitment to our cause and your belief in the
work we do. Your generosity allows us to conƟnue making a difference in the lives 
of families and friends of alcoholics.

To learn more about our work and how you can conƟnue to make a difference, 
please visit our website at:  www.alanon-wi.org. QuesƟons to 414-257-2415 or 
alanon@alanon-wi.org.

From the boƩom of our hearts, thank you for your generosity. You are an essenƟal 
part of our success and we are truly grateful for your partnership.
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